
 

Marriott International to Speak at Baird 2010 Growth Stock Conference on May 20; Investors 
and News Media Invited to Webcast

BETHESDA, Md., May 17, 2010 /PRNewswire via COMTEX News Network/ -- Laura Paugh, senior vice president investor 
relations for Marriott International, Inc. (NYSE: MAR), will speak at the Baird 2010 Growth Stock Conference to be held on May 
20 at approximately 11:40 a.m., eastern time. 

(Logo: http://photos.prnewswire.com/prnh/20090217/MARRIOTTINTLLOGO )  

Individual investors and news media are invited to a live webcast of the presentation on the Internet at 
http://www.marriott.com/investor. Click on the link to the Baird Growth Stock Conference under "Recent and Upcoming Events."  

The webcast will be available until July 20, 2010 at the same site. 

Visit Marriott International, Inc. (NYSE: MAR) for company information. For more information or reservations, please visit our 
web site at www.marriott.com, and for the latest company news, visit www.marriottnewscenter.com.  
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